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9th March 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

As you are aware, despite the snow, we are open today. 

Most of the children are desperate to play in the snow, but if we were to let them 
out to play at lunchtime, they would be cold and wet all afternoon. 

So, we will let those that wish to play out in the snow, do so at 2:30pm for 20 
minutes (unless the snow has just turned to slush and mud!) 

We will then be allowing pupils to be collected from 3:00pm. This is for two reasons 
– they will be wet and cold and it will help ease congestion on roads around the 
school whilst the roads are still ‘slushy’. 

So, to confirm … 

· We are open 

· pupils that wish to, will be able to play in the snow from 2:30pm 

· They can be collected from their usual door anytime between 3:00pm and the 
normal home time 

· 

 Year 6 that walk home on their own will still leave at 3:20pm 

Thank you all 

  
 
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mr J King  
Head Teacher  

 


